
The Evansville Chapter of the American Guild of Organists
is pleased to announce our annual

 PEDALS, PIPES AND PIZZA!
A fun introduction to the pipe organ

for youth & children

Saturday, March 8, 2025
 Are you a student who has been playing

the piano for any length of time?
 Would you like to see, hear and play

some real pipe organs?
 Would you like to learn how pipe organs

are made?
 Do you like to eat pizza?

Then join us for this hands-on keyboard
adventure! 

Location: The University of Evansville 

Starting at 10:00 a.m. Central Time
Lasting approximately 2½ hours

REGISTRATION DEADLINE: Tuesday, March 4, 2025

TO REGISTER:
Email Kevin Ellerbusch at 

organist1961@gmail.com

The Evansville AGO Chapter is underwriting expenses so there is no cost to participants.


